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Friday 14th February 2020 
Week 2 Winter Menus 

School Clubs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a busy last week of this half term. On Monday we had a visit from WOW! Assembly who told us the Bible story of 
Gideon. The story taught us how Gideon trusted in God and also how he persevered with a challenge he was given. We celebrated 
Internet Safety day on Tuesday and listened to a PowerPoint by Siena reminding us how to be safe online. We learnt about St 
Valentine this week and Caroline Harding reminded us of the many ways in which we can show love, such as being respectful, 
helping others and saying nice things. 
We really enjoyed the Valentine’s disco on Thursday evening which was organised by the PTFA. The children and I would like to 
thank everyone for their time and help with such a fun event. 
 
Leventhorpe Football Tournament 
Last week I took 8 children from Sheering school to play in a tournament at Leventhorpe academy. They organised themselves 
so well and with Sonny as the captain he helped his team to play with confidence and determination. We played 9 matches, won 
5, drew 1 and lost 3. Well done Sonny, Jack, Sam, Harry, Charlee, Katie, Nathan and Jacob. You are TERRIFIC! 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Harry B has achieved the Level 1 certificate in swimming and Ryan was Student of the Week in Ju Jitsu. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Tilda, Sam, Freya, Siena, Tyler, Emily, Harriet, 
Fay, Ivy, Danielle, Orla, Tilda, Isabelle D, Issy G, Joshua, Harry N, Isabella O, Patrick and Ruby T. Freya, Tyler, Orla and Joshua 
were presented with their Silver Mathletics award and Freya, Tyler and Orla were very proud of their Gold Mathletics award. 
Sophie, Ruby T, Isabelle D, Olivia, George, Joshua, Summer, Ruby B and Catherine achieved their Bronze Building Learning 
award; Mitchell, Issy B, and Lily Mae have achieved their Silver Building Learning Power award and Emily and Harriet were 
presented with their Gold Building Learning Power awards. Our Super Spellers on Spellzone are Mitchell, Tyler, Amy, Jena, 
Sonny H, Ryan, Catherine, Joshua, Rachael, Tilda and Belle. Our Lego Engineers this week are Mitchell, Hannah, Joshua and 
Isabelle. Well done Lenny and Alfie D for learning all of the Phase 3 Letters and Sounds.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Tilda wanted to tell Siena how great her E-safety PowerPoint was; Tilda also thanked Mrs Creed 
for helping her with SPaG when she was really stuck; Siena thanked all of Copeland class for being so sensible on the slide; 
Freya thanked Catherine and Danielle for being her friends; Lola thanked Rose and Mrs Uddin for being wonderful; I thanked the 
8 children for representing the school so well at the Leventhorpe football tournament last week; Mrs Camp and Mrs Stickland 
thanked all the children in KS2 for being so positive during the Movement and Mindful sessions; Jasper thanked Max for being 
his friend; I congratulated Jasper on his spelling test result this week; I also thanked all of the Prefects for supporting their groups 
so well; Mrs Maris thanked all of her ICT groups for their hard-work especially Tilda, Lilly, Gracie, Josie, Lola and Siena; Catherine 
thanked Summer, Fay and Laura for playing with her and for being generous; Izzy B thanked Mrs Balloqui for being the best 
teacher in the world; Ryan had a thank you message from both Mr Downey and myself to thank him for his fantastic efforts this 
week in class and for taking the warm-up in PE and the PFTA thanked the children for their fantastic behaviour during the disco. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have been loving and kind. 
Copeland: Edith is always kind and shows love to everyone. 
Durrington: Laura is always kind and loving and is aware of the feelings of adults and children. 
Fitzwalter: Finley and Izzy always show love towards others and always know how to cheer people up. 
Quickbury: Amy and Lily Mae have been very kind and loving giving gifts to their teachers and classmates to show their gratitude. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Amy (10), Brody and Teagan (7), Charlie (6), Archie (7) and Elsie J (5) who will all be 
celebrating their birthdays in the next two weeks. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Fitzwalter swimming 
 
Learning Hero: I have three Learning Heroes this week; Mitchell, for always being kind and loving, Max for ‘finding his brave’ 
and Daisy for being a good friend. 
 
Diary Dates 
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Half term: Monday 17th February-Friday 21st February 2020 
Thursday 5th March: World Book Day 
                                   Fitzwalter first swimming session 
Friday 13th March: Sports Relief  
Thursday 19th March: Mother’s Day service in church 
                                  Mother’s Day lunch in school 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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